20 February 2001

Mr Anthony Bailey
Managing Director

Eligo International Limited
186-188 Queen’s Gate
London SW7 5HL

United Kingdom

Dear Anthony

Once again I find myself writing to you to thank you most warmly for all your efforts
and that of Eligo International for the successful organising and staging of the
Painting and Patronage exhibition here in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.

As you know very well. I placed a great deal of importance on this major cultural
exchange between the United Kingdom and Saudi Arabia and HRH The Prince of
Wales and myself. The fact that it was such a success is in large part down to your
ceaseless personal dedication to the project and your company’s excellent skills and
knowledge in this area.

[ was also so pleased that you were able to bring to the Kingdom some senior
members of European Royal Families and representatives of internationally renowned
foundations. Their presence here in Riyadh offered them an excellent opportunity to
see at first hand the King Faisal Foundation and the many prejects associated with it.

I therefore look forward to developing more projects elsewhere in Europe which will
further bind Saudi Arabia and the West closer together in an even more meaningful

cultural exchange of understanding and tolerance.

With my warmest thanks and gratitude.
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KHALID AL-FAISAL BIN ABDUL AZIZ AL-SAUD




